Dear Palliser Families,

The Alberta Government has just announced that all classes are cancelled for K-12 students across the province indefinitely. This means there will be no classes in any Palliser schools.

Please do not send your children to school.

We are uncertain when classes will resume. Over the next few days, school staff will be developing plans and procedures on how to continue to offer education to your children. We will provide further communication and information in the coming days.

We thank you for your patience and support during this unprecedented time.

For the latest updates and recommendations on protecting yourself and your community, visit <u>alberta.ca/COVID19</u>.

To view COVID-19 resources shared on the Palliser Regional Schools' webpage previously, go to:

COVID-19 Website Post, prior to class cancellations, 2020-03-15: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Parent's guide to school attendance, graphic 2020-03-15: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Website Post 2020-03-12: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Letters to Parents 2020-03-12: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 AHS Self Isolation Information 2020-02-05: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Letters to Parents 2020-02-04: CLICK HERE